
City Of London 

300 Dufferin Avenue 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

My name is Marika Hayek and I have owned and operated the Budapest Restaurant at 348 

Dundas Street for almost six decades. 

 

I also own a house behind the restaurant, where I live, so I believe I know the neighbourhood as 

well as anyone. 

 

I do not own a computer or have email so I have asked my friend Jim Chapman to forward this 

message on my behalf. 

 

Please feel free to contact me at my restaurant at 519-439-3431 for verification. 

 

I wish to register my strongest opposition to the proposed residential development at 356 Dundas 

Street, on a number of grounds. 

 

Loss of parking will adversely affect all the businesses on the block. 

 

The construction and occupancy of the building will interfere with our customers and disrupt the 

quiet enjoyment of the neighbourhood. 

 

As an abutting residential neighbour I am concerned on the same grounds. What impact will this 

building have on the quiet enjoyment of my property? I have yet to hear anything about that. 

 

I believe this matter needs further review before any decision is taken and I urge city council to 

withhold approval until the various impacts of this project are better understood. 

 

Please feel free to contact me for further information about my objections. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Marika Hayek 

BudaPest Restaurant 

 


